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December 22, 1952

Hone Frank Homme /
715 3rd Avenue, M
¥inot, North Dakota \l\

Dear Mr, Homme:

It was such a plea
December 1llth in which you v

receive your letbter of
ooted some information concern-

v glad Lo take this matler up with Mr,
4 Commissioner, Durean of Public Roads,
erce, il you will send me the location,

With kindest regards and hoping you are well and happy,
Sincerely,

Wliju
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